
 
 
 
 
 
 
To Pinnacle Softball Supporters, 
 
The Pinnacle High School Softball Program is looking for your support with our Softball 
Program.  As you may be aware, school budgets cannot meet all the needs of the sports 
programs.  Therefore, we are raising funds to upgrade our facilities and purchase equipment 
and supplies to provide our athletes with the best possible softball experience. 
 
One way you can assist our program is through our corporate sponsorship packages.  These 
include field banners, your corporate logo in our game programs, year-end banquet 
programs and announcements at our home games.  
 
Each year, through sponsorships like yours, we are able to help the young ladies of our 
community become well-rounded student athletes. They learn valuable lessons beyond what 
is taught in the classrooms here on the field of competition.  These young ladies learn how to 
work hard together as a team to set goals, the value of dedication and hard work, and the joy 
of accomplishing their goals.  These are life lessons that will help make our young ladies 
valuable members of our community now and in the future. 
 
We appreciate your support and assistance with our fundraising efforts for the Pinnacle High 
School Softball Program.  Thanks to your help, we look forward to improving our program 
with a successful fundraising campaign.   
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Bobby	Pena 
Pinnacle High School 
Head Softball Coach 
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